
 

4 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Our first set of one-to-one devices have now been delivered to students in Year 7. After a 
few teething problems, which we have now ironed out, we would like to invite you to 
purchase in our Summer window, for delivery early in the Autumn Term. 
 

If you have any questions about the programme you can find a useful brochure on our 
website HERE and our Frequently Asked Questions about the programme HERE. 
 

If you would like to sign up now, the link to the portal can be found below; this will close 
on 10 July. If you are unable to purchase now, the portal will reopen again in September for 
delivery around Christmas time. 
 

General 
https://portal.devicesondemand.co.uk/version-live/invite/carrington-school-year-8 
 
PP/Twins/Siblings 

https://portal.devicesondemand.co.uk/version-live/invite/carrington-school-year-8-pupil-premium-
wr5ws. As a parent of a pupil premium student, or a parent of multiple Year 7s, these are the 
login details you need for the discounted offer. 

 

If you have any questions not answered in the resources above please contact me via 
email bstafford@carringtonschool.org 

 

Best wishes 

Mr B Stafford 

Director of Emerging Technologies 
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